
WHEELRIGHTS CAMPAIGN GROUP MEETING

8 Sept 2018

 Present – John Sayce and Nick Guy

 Update from meeting with Ben George – John reported that whilst Ben was
delighted with the news from the Welsh Government, delivery is going to be
problematic in the next 8 months with so many schemes to implement. He is
happy to take any modifications of the INM map to include new route proposals.
He also said that he is awaiting Councillor input on the next steps for Walter Rd.
He stated that he is happy for Nick to E-mail him re signage issues

 Discussion of future work – It was felt that after the substantial sums of money
that are to be spent in the next year on the Eastside, Wheelrights should for the
next year concentrate on the North of Swansea bounded by Neath Rd. to the
North and in the West by Walter Rd., Glanmor Rd. Cockett Rd. and Waunarllwyd
Rd. to Gowerton. ACTION- Routes group to look at possible routes with 3
suggestions – 1. from Penllerager to Gowerton/Gorseinon. 2. to consider a
branch route from Llewitha Common to the surgery on Carmarthen Rd possibly
by joining with Denver Rd. Kingsway, Queensway Cwmbach Rd. and Church
gardens and then running parallel to Gors Ave. 3. to think about a route from
Penllergaer woods to Penplas Rd and then across Mynydd Newydd fields to
Penlan and then down across Manselton ‘racecourse’ to St john’s Rd.

 Other routes in this area have already been identified i.e. Tirpenry Route under
Clase Rd., an off road route from Cwm Arian alongside Clydach Rd. to
Llanllienwern Rd., Cwmgelli route to the DVLA, Walter Rd and finally
Townhill/Mayhill routes. These are the routes that the Campaign group will be
concentrating on as all are reasonably easy to deliver. John reported on a
proposed meeting with Townhill councillors and Gwalia Housing who have
bought the old UWTSD site on Pantycelin Rd.

Next meeting – To be decided at the A.G.M.


